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Newsletter Issue 15 – 21st December 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,

Your children are a credit to you! They have risen to their learning challenges and 
performed in their Christmas shows beautifully and we are very proud of their attitude 
and behaviour for learning.

We would like to thank you, on behalf of all the staff, for the lovely cards and gifts that 
we have received. We love the home made cards and the notes of appreciation that the 
children write to us.

Thank you for your generosity.

We are also thankful to all the many kind friends and sponsors of Christ Church, in 
particular St Mary Magdalene's Church and Lionsgate- who have donated gifts so that our 
younger children who were in school on the last day of term could receive a gift.

Next term, we are going to have a big 'push' on punctuality as many children are arriving 
late each morning for their learning. This also effects their attendance figures, one 
late arrival in the morning is recorded as an absence. Could you consider making a New 
Year's Resolution as a family- to get to school by 9:00am every day? We are really 
noticing the lost learning time and the disruption caused by lateness.

It just remains for us to wish you all a peaceful and blessed Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.

We look forward to seeing you all at 9:00am sharp on Tuesday 9th January.

Best wishes,

Paula, Amy and Team CC

Today we said goodbye to Ingrid who has worked in our school 
kitchen for many years. We hope she has a good retirement-
filled with, peace, family and rest.

Thank you for all your service Ingrid!

Happy Retirement Ingrid
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Our Christian Value this term is: Thankfulness

Dear God,

Thank you for the birth of Jesus and thank you for his love and power.
Please help all those who are struggling every day and give them hope.
Amen

Prayer written by Hana, Oak Class

Community Kitchen
This week, some of our KS2 children visited the Surma Centre with Paula, Amy and 
Sylvie. They led the younger children in creating Christmas crafts.

Christmas Service

Thank you to all the parents who 
attended our Christmas Service in school 
on Tuesday. 

Pennethorne House

This week our Faith Ambassadors have 
visited Pennethorne House to deliver a 

Christmas Food Hamper. 


